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I set net below Ekuk, on Flounder Flat, about 25-30 miles from Dillingham,  I have done so for many years. During
 the fishing season I do not travel to or through Dillingham and use none of its services.  If forced to pay a fish tax it
 would me more  of an extorted donation.  Dillingham needs to live within its means and not look to freebies it has
 no right to.   Norm Aaberg
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